
Success for Australian unions – solidarity works

(Brussels, 28 November 2019) For months, Australian trade unions have been 
fighting a piece of legislation that would make it very difficult for unions to organise 
themselves and represent workers. This legislation has just been defeated in the 
Australian Senate. The defeat is a huge success for the unions involved, and for the 
global solidarity that was given. We are pleased to have played our part alongside 
the significant and impressive mobilisation of workers and trade union members in 
Australia. The result is clear: International Solidarity works.
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